
 

 

February 27, 2018 - God’s Love 

 

Dear Praying Friends, 

It is our privilege to preach and teach the word of God and see how God’s love is          

touching hearts, and souls are being won to Christ and grounded in His word.  

Michael Jones, our youngest son, who is serving the Lord as youth pastor in                            

Eagle Dr. Baptist Church, in Decatur, Texas, came down and preached our first      

“Friends Conference” for us February 8-11.  The Lord blessed in the four day      

conference, with three souls saved (one after services on Saturday and two on      

Sunday morning).  The one on Saturday was a 10 year old girl, who was asking      

questions on how could Christ be her friend.  The two on Sunday morning were      

adults brought by members of the church!  That afternoon we had dinner on       

the grounds (the temperature dropped from 65 on Sunday morning at 10 am        

to 45 at noon), yet we had 79 during the services!  

Michael not only preached for us, but he sang with his wife (Tahsha) and       

with all of their children! (Grandpa and Grandma enjoyed the grand-kids.)       

Michael also played the guitar in the song services and we had him teach a         

special class in our institute.  They were a great blessing to the work! 

In February the work here has averaged 74 in Sunday School, with 5 saved                    

and two baptized!   

Update on our family Sickness: Our son, Danny, Jr. is still battling with                           

Meniere's disease. Mateo, our 14
th

 grandson, has a rare mutation of a gene,                    

which is the cause of his epilepsy.  There have been only 3 published cases of it!  

Michelle and I both had the flu this month, and then I got a bad cold afterwards!     Miss      

Not only did we get the flu, but Melissa Houston (who works with us and is      

doing a great job) got it and so did 7 other people!  Talk about sharing! 

Keep us in our prayers as several men whom we are training will participate in                       

an active way during three weeks in which I will be doing a “mini furlough”.                            

I will be traveling to Northern Texas, Oklahoma, Kansas, Michigan and                        

Missouri.  Please pray for traveling mercies, and that we would be a blessing                         

the churches we will be in.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Received in February of 2018: $___________________ 

 

Thank You! - "¡Gracias!" (Spanish) "Teinkiu!"(Spanglish) 

 

 

Sending Church: Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119 

Support address: I.B.F.I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. - Fort Worth, Texas — 76108 

Address: 10312 N. 26th Street, McAllen, Texas - 78504 

Phones: Home (956) 627- 5752; Daniel (956) 212-5016; Michelle (956)-821-4958 - E-mail: djonessr@hotmail.com 

 

U N I T E D  S T A T E S  

You make it possible for us to reach Hispanics on both sides of the border! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

In Him,  

 

Danny and Michelle Jones 

Prayer needs: For our health, for property for the church in McAllen, for the works in Mexico, for the institutes in 

Mexico, and Panama, Guatemala and the two that we teach in here in the Rio Grande Valley.  Pray for special 

services on Resurrection Sunday, Children’s Day in April, and the Women’s Conference in May. 
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